Katherine Douglas Public Comment - Group 1

‡ 1 (LATE DIST

From: Sent: SK Sartin <sksartin@hotmail.com> Monday, October 7, 2024 2:30 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Question for the October 8 meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

What can be done about the high rent raises at Knollwood Village/Star Management?

Thank you, Sandra Sartin

Katherine Douglas

From:

Bill Hurst <wchurst@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, October 7, 2024 3:59 PM

To:

sbcob

Cc:

Laura Capps

Subject:

Public Comment for Tuesday, October 8th SB County Board of Supervisors Meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

I want the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors to pass a moratorium now which would prevent any senior park in Santa Barbara County from being converted to an all-age park. Passing this moratorium would give the Supervisors time to draft and enact a Senior MHP Overlay that would prevent <u>any</u> such conversions.

Residents of senior parks bought their homes with the understanding that the park was designed for seniors and would remain a senior park. That understanding should continue to be the case.

Sincerely,

William Hurst 340 Old Mill Rd Spc 241 Santa Barbara, CA 93110 805-455-6011